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PRESS RELEASE


Brussels, 27th September 2024


EIBF publishes its 2023 report on International Bookselling Markets

The European and International Booksellers Federation (EIBF) publishes the 2023 edition of its International Bookselling Markets report. This document marks the fourth consecutive year of EIBF producing such a report –formerly titled Global– which summarizes the current trends shaping the bookselling sector across the globe.

The findings in this report are based on direct input from 24 national booksellers associations, EIBF associate members, and partners across 21 countries, including Belgium, Canada, Finland, France, Germany, Ireland, Italy, Kyrgyzstan, Latvia, the Netherlands, New Zealand, Norway, Portugal, Romania, South Korea, Spain, Sri Lanka, Sweden, Switzerland, the United Kingdom, and the United States. 

Additionally, it incorporates book sales data from third-party sources for Australia, Brazil, Colombia, Denmark, India, Mexico and South Africa.

Following the release date, the full report will be accessible via this link. The map infographic, as well as various social media assets for the promotion of the report, will also be available on the EIBF website.

For any additional information, please contact alvaro.martinez@europeanbooksellers.eu. 
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